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Additional Documents

Please include comments on other documents below:

Please include comments on other documents below::

Please see below my comments on the Main Issues Report with respect to Development Bid Reference B0944 Inchgarth Road;

| request that this development is included in the Local Development Plan as it is already long overdue as the roads between the North Deeside Road and
Garthdee are not fit for purpose and pose real safety issues. The proposed new road can fix these problems and make a real difference to the travelling public.
There is a need for purpose built housing for elderly people who wish to live or remain within this community and a retirement village would be a huge asset. The
existing site is a disgraceful eyesore and the plan identifies a large part of it to become managed park land. It is difficult to understand why anyone would object to

this plan.
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